
 

 

 

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS OF GODDARD ENTERPRISES LIMITED 

DELAYS EXPERIENCED WITH THE 2024 ANNUAL REPORT 

             

 

 Goddard Enterprises Limited (‘GEL’) notifies its shareholders that the 

completion of its 2024 Annual Report has been delayed. 

We had notified you that GEL’s 2024 Annual Report (the ‘Report’) would be 

distributed digitally and that you would be able to access the Report from our website 

on 31 December 2024.  We however regret to inform you that the completion of the 

Report has been delayed, with the result that the Report will now be available on 

GEL’s website on Sunday, 5 January 2025. 

 This delay is attributed to the challenges encountered with the creative 

designer initially engaged by GEL to prepare the design and layout of the Report and 

to complete the Report, which necessitated the engagement by GEL of another 

service provider, who experienced some technical difficulties, which have been 

resolved.   

Our regulators have been apprised of the delay. 

 We sincerely regret this development which is outside of our control. We look 

forward to notifying you, on Sunday, 5 January 2025, that the Report is accessible on 

GEL’s website. 

Dated the 30th day of December 2024 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  


